You are invited to our 19th Annual Fall Benefit

We've on the Road Apay,s

Scan me
to buy tickets!

In order to keep everyone safe, please join us only if you have received a full COVID-19 vaccine.
If you feel sick on our benefit day, please stay home and take care. We understand.
online: https://rotf.lol/ICPweareontheroadagain2021 a
email: interfaithcommunitypartners@gmail.com ()

phone: (708) 354-9328 Interfaith
Community

All proceeds benefit Interfaith Community Partners Partners

RSVP by September 24




